30 October 2015
FRENCH / SPANISH  WEEKEND

Dear Parent/ Carer
I would like to invite your son/daughter to take part in our “Dalkeith High French/ Spanish Immersion Weekend” to give him/her the opportunity to be totally immersed in the language over three days.  This is to enable pupils to be thoroughly prepared for their Speaking assessment, which will take place the following week and which will account for 30% of the final grade. Unfortunately, we are not off to France, but to Stirling Youth Hostel!
The trip will take place over three days, 26th to 28th of February 2016. We will travel by coach on Friday 26th February leaving at the end of the school day. We will return to the Dalkeith School Campus on Sunday 28th of February around 2pm.
The approximate cost of this trip is £60.00, and includes transport and meals for the three days. However, the final cost will depend on the number of students going. Please make cheques payable to Dalkeith High School.

 If you would like your son/daughter to take part in this trip, please complete and return the slip below with a £10.00 deposit, by Thursday 12th November.
Yours sincerely,

F. Guesnier
Teacher of Modern Languages
--------------------------------------------------------------------
I would like my son/daughter _____________________to take part in the French trip to Stirling from the 26th to the 28th of February 2016. 
Signature of Parent/Guardian 

_______________________


Date:____________

